For Immediate Release

Information note to the press (Press Release No. 39/2014)

TELECOM REGULATORY AUTHORITY OF INDIA

Extension of time for receiving comments on Consultation Paper on
“Regulatory Framework for Platform Services”

New Delhi, 14 July, 2014 - The Telecom Regulatory Authority of India (TRAI)
has released a Consultation Paper on “Regulatory Framework for Platform
Services” on 23t June 2014, inviting written comments on the consultation

paper by 14 July, 2014 and counter comments, if any, by 21 July 2014.

2. On request of the stakeholders, the last date for receipt of written
comments has been extended upto 29 July 2014 and counter comments, if
any, by 5 August 2014. The comments and counter comments may be sent,
preferably in electronic form to Mr. Agneshwar Sen, Advisor (B & CS), Telecom
Regulatory Authority of India, on the e-mail: asen@trai.gov.in or

sapnatrai@gmail.com.




